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HIGH HAMPTON PROVIDES SHAREHOLDERS  

WITH CORPORATE UPDATE  

*THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES* 

October 8, 2015 – High Hampton Holdings Corp. (Canadian Securities Exchange: HC) 

(Frankfurt Stock Exchange: 0HC) (“High Hampton” or the “Company”) is providing 

shareholders with an update on corporate activities. 

The Company has canceled the previously announced acquisition of Greenbudnetworks.com at 

the request of the Canadian Securities Exchange. Shares issued relating to the transaction have 

now been returned to treasury.  

Additionally, the Company is pleased to announce the appointment of Mr. Christopher Cherry as 

director and CFO. Mr. Cherry has over 14 years of corporate accounting and audit experience. He 

has extensive corporate experience and has held senior-level positions for several public mining 

companies, including director, chief financial officer and secretary. 

Mr. Cherry has been a chartered accountant since February, 2009, and a certified general 

accountant since 2004. In his former experience as an auditor, he held positions with KPMG and 

Davidson and Co. LLP in Vancouver, where he gained experience as an auditor for junior public 

companies and as an initial public offering specialist. Mr. Terry Johnson, current CFO and 

director has stepped down.  

High Hampton is dedicated to pursuing new finance and acquisition opportunities with the aim of 

maximizing shareholder value. The Company looks forward to bringing shareholders up to date 

as these initiatives progress. Shareholders and interested investors are invited to review High 

Hampton’s new corporate website at http://www.highhamptoncorp.com . The Company’s 

corporate phone number is (604) 670-0070 where all calls and messages will be forwarded to 

management.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

HIGH HAMPTON HOLDINGS CORP.  

“Robert Riley” 

Robert Riley, CEO 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 



 

 

Forward-Looking Statements: 
 

This press release includes forward-looking statements concerning the future performance of our 

business, its operations and its financial performance and condition, and also includes selected 

operating results presented without the context of accompanying financial results. These 

forward-looking statements include, among others, statements with respect to our objectives and 

strategies to achieve those objectives, as well as statements with respect to our beliefs, plans, 

expectations, anticipations, estimates or intentions. These forward-looking statements are based 

on our current expectations. We caution that all forward-looking information is inherently 

uncertain and actual results may differ materially from the assumptions, estimates or 

expectations reflected or contained in the forward-looking information, and that actual future 

performance will be affected by a number of factors, including economic conditions, 

technological change, regulatory change and competitive factors, many of which are beyond our 

control. Therefore, future events and results may vary significantly from what we currently 

foresee. We are under no obligation (and we expressly disclaim any such obligation) to update or 

alter the forward-looking statements whether as a result of new information, future events or 

otherwise. 


